From: Amy M

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Re: Ordinance 230315
Date: Monday, April 24, 2023 9:27:31 PM

Dear Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council,

North Green Hills Road is a dangerous road and we thank the City Council for funding improvements. Those of us
that live along the road see people having to walk in the street often (to get access to public transportation) and the
sight lines for traffics are horrible. We thank you for funding this project and ask you to do everything you can to
get the construction started this summer.

Thank you,
Amy Mark
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